
April 30, 2020    
  
   
  
Greetings Brentwood Families,    
  
   
  
Food Distribution:   
  
  
Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.    
  
  
The next food distribution is scheduled for Friday, May 1, 2020. The location of the meal distribution is 
the MS/HS auditorium doors from 11:00am-12:30pm.    
  
   


